
Fleckney Neighbourhood Plan Steering Committee
Minutes of the Meeting held on Wednesday 26th April 2017
at the Fleckney Sports Centre.
     
110.  	Apologies: 
	Richard Spencer, Rosemary Bates, Helen Morrison, John Flower and Cllr. Steve Bilbie
111 . 	Present:  
Alan Birch,  Richard Mason, Steve Parker, Dave Dowdell, Charlie McKemey, Jane Everitt, Jeff Smith and John Preston RCC.
112. 	Minutes:
      	The minutes from the Meeting held on 15th March 2017 were approved.

113.	Matters Arising:
	It was confirmed that District Cllr. Bilbie had been invited to the meeting and Jim Worley  had not replied to any emails and Richard Mason would try and call round to his house to see him.
	 
114. 	Householder Survey Questionnaire
	It was  felt that the Questionnaire had been well received and there had been a response of over 500 which was over 25% . The banners were considered to be a great success.
	 It was agreed that the Prize draw of £100 would take place on May 8th at the Parish Council meeting and the winner would be asked if willing to participate in publicity.
	An article would be put in the Communicata thanking residents for their response.
  
115.	Data Entry of Questionnaires:
	The volunteers had received an evening with John Preston to practice data entry.  There had been 429 hard copies of the Questionnaire.  It had been agreed that volunteers would receive 50p per entry. John hoped to have a report by the next meeting.
116.	Community Drop -In
	The library had been booked on Friday 9th June 3.00pm -7.00pm and Saturday 10th 10am -1pm with open to the public 4pm - 6.30pm and 10.00am-12.30pm.
	Steve Parker would arrange for banners from CocoUK and Jane Everitt would create an A4 poster for advertising.
	Key issues for the drop in would be: Findings from the survey, Key points from the Stakeholders Meeting, Vision Statement, objectives from the Neighbourhood Plan. 
	Set up and presentation would be discussed at next meeting.
117.	Planning Consultant
	It was agreed that John Preston would produce names of prospective Planning Consultants approved of by the RCC for the Steering Committee to consider and discuss at the next meeting.


117.  	Publicity
	There would be 4 banners to advertise the Drop-In including one outside the Library, A4 posters around the Village, an article in the Communicata .  The banners would go up a week before the event.
118. 	Any Other Business:
· .Although it was not part of the  remit of the Neighbourhood Plan it was agreed that the Steering Committee should be prepared to answer questions on the Persimmon and David Wilson planning applications at the Drop -In. 
· 	It was agreed that following the issues raised from the Survey, the Steering Committee would ask the Parish Council to invite Persimmons and David Wilson to a meeting with the Steering Committee and Parish Councillors to give a presentation of their development and to consider the views of the residents.
· It was reported that the Clerk had produced a  financial report for Locality and applied for future funding for the new financial year.
119.       Date of Next Meeting:
Wednesday 24th May 2017 at 7.00 pm.   
	The meeting closed at 8.30 pm.
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